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February 12, 2022 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 
 

Next weekend, February 19th and 20th, the Diocese of Palm Beach will have a second 
collection to support our local priests who have retired. Many of our retired priests, because of 
age or infirmity, are no longer able to publicly assist at Mass, yet are nonetheless integral parts of 
our diocesan family. In addition to supporting them financially, we also ask that you pray for our 
retired priests during this same weekend.  

 
The money raised from this collection helps support the nearly 40 retired priests within 

our five counties. These priests, who have blessed us with their joyful service to the Lord, are 
valued members of our diocese now and always. Your support of our retired priests, through 
your prayers and generosity, is greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for allowing them to 
continue to be faithful stewards of God’s mysteries. 

 
 With gratitude for your continued generosity and every prayerful wish, I am 
 
      Sincerely yours in Christ, 
       
       
 
      Most Reverend Gerald M. Barbarito 
      Bishop of Palm Beach 
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